JUN ~4 2015 June 2, 2015

Mr. Nick Mcray
Lake County Stormwater Project Manager

You may recall my phone call on 2/11/15 when I informed you that rainwater from the new road
work was flowing down my driveway. I don’t know exactly who you referred this information to
but some millings were spread on top of the limerock. Not exactly what I expected because in no
way did this prevent the storm water from washing out my driveway. I repeat, the water flows
from the highway, down my driveway, washes out the millings and the limerock. Even a small
rain event creates hazardous gullies and I have no intention of being on standby with my shovel
for the rest of my life. Frankly it hasn’t rained very much yet this year but yesterday I had one
inch and I had several gullies a foot deep and a foot wide. The water continues to flow off the
roadway even after the rain has stopped. This is a serious problem for me but I don’t believe it is
my responsibility and I am writing to you in the hope that you may be able to offer a permanent
resolution to the issue. Now that the rainy season is here I would appreciate your prompt
attention to this matter.

Thank you

Glenn Butt
14940 Old Hwy 50
Clermont F1 34711

352-321-7915
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Jim Stivender Jr  Public Works
Lori Conway Road Operations
Sean Parks  County Commissioner

Maurice Johnson Taylor Morrison
Bobby Lee Good The Briar Team



